Belgravia Neighbourhood Plan
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(i) Follow up. Start by 20 July 2023. Due by 20 July 2023.

You don't often get email from planning@queensparkcommunitycouncil.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

Queen’s Park Community Council wished to express its support for the Belgravia Neighbourhood Plan, and to wish the Neighbourhood Forum
good fortune as it moves through the stages stages to become part of the planning framework for that part of the city.

It does not comment on the detail of the Plan, which is very different from its own, as that building on local knowledge and responding to local
issues is an essential part of the process.

Sent by John McArdle, Coordinator of Planning Working Group, on behalf of
Queen’s Park Community Council

Office: 1,Beethoven Centre, Third Avenue, London W10 4JL
https://queensparkcommunitycouncil.gov.uk/




